
12th February 2021 

We have made it to half term everyone—Well done! I think everyone is ready for a break!  

We have had an amazing surprise in school this week… We have been nominated for the 

UHNM Charity Hero award by a very kind parent, Gemma Wyse. We were shocked, 

thrilled and honoured to receive the nomination and Jonty Sargeant arrived at school 

today with a camera crew! The children and staff in school enjoyed a moment of fame 

and we found out that we had not just been nominated but we had won! This was an 

amazing way to finish off the half term. Thank you to Gemma for her kind words and 

support.  

Our short interview and film will be released on Monday 22nd February, we will share 

this on our twitter feed.  

The staff have really enjoyed catching up with parents during their     

consultation phone calls, thank you for all of your support.  

We hope that everyone has a lovely break next week. Stay safe and take care .  

Miss Mountford’s Art Competition 

This week Miss Mountford launched an Art Competition 
where children could draw their lockdown dreams in the 
style of artist Rob Murray. 

Below are some of the children’s fantastic pictures. We 
were very impressed with all of them. Lets hope our 
dreams come true soon!  

#knypersleylovesart #RobMurray #bottlemoments  

Nursery Class September 2021 

Is your child is 3 on or before 31st August 2021?  

If you would like to register your interest in a Nursery class 

space then please email admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk with 

your child’s name, DOB, home address and contact number. We 

will then contact you with an application form when              

registration opens.   

Please can you be aware of the following         
procedures regarding the reporting of any     

positive COVID cases over the Feb half 
term holiday 

 

If your child tests positive during the half 
term holidays you must let us know as the school 
will be required to assist in identifying close      
contacts and advising others about self–isolation. 
This is because your child may have 
been infectious whilst in school. Therefore, we will 
remain on call and will be monitoring our emails 
regularly and ask you to let us know as soon as a 
positive result is confirmed. You can do this by 
using the email address                                     
admin@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk . Many thanks.  

We start week 1 of the school dinner 
menu next week. 

Screens on!  

Our second screens on sessions have taken place over the 

last few days. More and more children have joined to catch 

up with their friends. Staff have tried to make these as fun 

as possible and I believe that there has even been some 

background competitions!  

Well done—everyone is doing new  learning 

on using TEAMS! We look forward to these 

continuing after half term.  

Safer Internet Day 2021 

On Tuesday Knypersley enjoyed a special         
assembly with Mr Evans reinforcing the internet 
safety rules. This is so important during this time 
of remote learning.  

Each year group was given a rule so they 
could design a poster. The children had 
lots of fun taking part and a winner will 
be announced soon! 
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